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16th June 2020 
 
Dear Year 10  
  
We really hope that you are doing ok and not missing us too much!  Obviously, 
we have entered a new stage in the government’s response to the awful 
pandemic; they have asked that we offer some time in school for your 
year group specifically.  This means that due to the different circumstances you 
are all in some of you will be back in school and some won’t.  This makes the 
setting of work for this pack a little more complicated and has led to a change 
in approach for you.  

  
In this pack you will find subject specific booklets for your normal timetable; if 
you are missing any please let us know as that will have probably been a 
simple packing error!  The work provided is designed to help you revisit key 
knowledge and skills and should mean less need to revise these key topics 
when in year 11.   

  
As you will know from our previous letter you have all been allocated a 
member of staff as a coach to help support you to complete your work 
etc. Those students in school will see their coaches and for those at home your 
coach will contact you.   

  
Remember to stay in contact with us through the usual channels and please 
send us back anything you have completed from the previous packs in the 
envelope provided. We want you to keep the booklets in this pack until 
September as we will be going over them on your return, hopefully, in 
September.  

  
It has been lovely to see some of you this week, but it really isn’t the same 
without all of you back and we really hope that is soon.  

  
Please stay well and be nice to each other.  
  
From your Passmores’ family  
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